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Are you:

Against Topic

Comment

I am opposed to the plan. I do not see long-term water use planning for groundwater. The main discussion about
water use is centered on surface water and on the need to expand water and septic delivery systems. Much of the
public / utility water on the west side of the county is drawn from groundwater. A new well for public water was just
constructed across from the airport, just barely meeting current demands on potable water, and as I understand it,
being distributed largely towards the east. Those of us residents on wells are increasingly worried about saltwater
incursions to our water sources because groundwater nearby is being overdrawn. We need intelligent development
that takes our needs into account, not “how do we make Bryan’s Road like Waldorf” development.
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